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We would just like to add that the A487 Trunk Road is a very busy road that 
still runs through our village whilst the decision is being considered. 
Therefore, our main concern is the timescale for the Minister’s decision and, 
that hopefully this will not take too long.

For us it feels that every minute counts and a decision needs to be made 
sooner rather than later. In addition, this decision is not only important to 
our village but also to the centre of Aberystwyth as well.

Diolch
Bryn


